
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recession…Market Crash… 
As a follow-up to the June financial letter, some of you mentioned that we are surely 
heading for a recession, that this should take the stock market down an even more 
negative slope. But why are we optimistic about the next 6 to 12 months? 

Simply because the market is a leading indicator of the economy. Since November 2021 
the market has been declining, so the worst is either behind us, or will be soon.  

Look at the chart below. Stock market performance is overwhelmingly more negative 
BEFORE recessions than during or after. 

Stay calm! 

Phil 
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The particulars contained herein were obtained from sources we believe to be reliable, but are not guaranteed by us and may be incomplete. The opinions 
expressed are based upon our analysis and interpretation of these particulars and are not to be construed as a solicitation or offer to buy or sell the securities 
mentioned herein. The opinions expressed do not necessarily reflect those of NBF. I have prepared this report to the best of my judgment and professional 
experience to give you my thoughts on various financial aspects and considerations. The securities or sectors mentioned in this letter are not suitable for all 
types of investors and should not be considered as recommendations. Please consult your investment advisor to verify whether the security or sector is suitable 
for you and to obtain complete information, including the main risk factors. Some of the securities or sectors mentioned may not be followed by the analysts of 
NBF. 


